Silent Auction

Dear SJS Parents.

The St. Joseph Spring Fair is coming up fast. The Silent Auction was a huge success last year due to all of your generous donations. We feel this year will be great as well. The basket themes have been chosen for each grade. We ask that everyone please bring in something to complete the basket for the class your child is in. If you would prefer, you can send a monetary donation and items will be purchased for your class basket. Please label your donation with your child's name, grade and "Silent Auction".

The basket themes for this year are as follows:

Pre-KA (Picou) SLU Pre-KB (LeBlanc) SLU

KA (Harwell) Summer Fun KB (Smith) Saints Mania 1A (Bankston) Star Wars

1B (Owens) Rest & Relaxation
2A (Dufreche) Cajun Cooking
2B (Majeau) Family Movie Night

3A (Mares) Gardening

3B (Maurin) LSU

4A (Thomas) Heading To The Beach

4B (Hamilton) Coffee Lovers

5A (Burris) Hunting

5B (Notariano) Family Game Night

6A (Chatelain) Fishing

6B (Gatlin) Mexican Fiesta

7A (Billiot) Baking

7B (Flynn) Home Improvement

8A (Gaines) PHS / STA 8B (Chiasson) PHS / STA

We will be collecting the items in the morning carpool from April 11 – April 15. If your child rides the bus, please send it with him/her and we will collect it before morning assembly. If you know of a business that would be willing to donate something toward any of the basket themes or just by itself, please let us know. We will call/visit them or they can email us anytime if preferred. If you have any questions at all, please feel free to email us.

Thanking You In Advance!!

Brigette Delatte Hyde - delatte1@bellsouth.net Abby Anderson - abbysuzanneanderson@gmail.com Brandi Breaux - brandibreaux@gmail.com Kimberly Thibodeaux - eandkthib@gmail.com

Sweet Booth

The Sweet Booth was a success last year due to all of your generous donations. We feel this year will be great as well. We decided to narrow the sweets down to the top sellers from last year. We are asking for donations from the list below. In addition to the sweet booth, we will be having a cake walk at the Hospitality Booth. The cake walk will give away either whole cakes of any sort or a whole pan of something like brownies or rice krispie treats. Please read below to see the list of items wanted and a brief explanation.

Pralines

Cakes - any type of cake is appreciated; examples are round cakes, square cakes, bundt cakes, flavored cakes (ex. carrot), or a dozen of cupcakes

Rice Krispie Treats - we are asking for a pan of uncut rice krispie treats; this way we can cut them all the same size

Brownies - we are asking for a pan of uncut brownies; this way we can cut them all the same size

Cookies - any type of cookie is appreciated; depending on the size of cookie we can put a couple of them together to make it worth buying; examples are big sugar cookies that are decorated, chocolate chip, oatmeal, etc.

Strawberry Lemonade - if you are not inclined to bake but want to help you can send a monetary donation; the money collected will be used to buy the items to make the strawberry lemonade; the money can be turned in at any time and please label the envelope "Sweet Booth"

We will be collecting the items in the morning carpool on Thursday April 21st. If your child rides the bus, please send it with him/her and we will collect it before morning assembly. You can also drop the sweets off during the fair to the sweet booth. If you have any questions please email one of the volunteers below.

Thank You In Advance!!

Patrice Morse - <u>pjmorse@hotmail.com</u> Karin Kugler - kuglerc@att.net